STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING

PO Box 9228 Olympia, Washington g8507-9228
December 3, 2015

IFTA, Inc.
IFTA Commissioners

Washmgton State IFTA tax rates incorrectly shows two lines implying a split tax rate of § .445
for the 4™ quarter of 2015. The correct amount is $ .445 for the entire 4™ quarter — there is no
split rate.

We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this may have caused. If you have further
questions, please contact Christine Marchesano, IFTA supervisor at 360-664-1865 or email her
at cmarchesan(@dol.wa.gov.

espectfully,

Paul A Johnso
Assistant [FT] ommissioner

Washington State Department of Licensing

We are committed to providing equal access to our services.
If vou need accommodation, please call 360-664-1858 or TTY 360-664-0116.



